
 

December, 2016 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Ref: Name Change Notification 
 
Dear Madam/Sir, 
 
Effective January 1st 2017, we are delighted to announce that our company name will be 
changed 

    from    “NKM Coatings Co., Ltd.” 
    to    “KANSAI PAINT MARINE CO., LTD.” 
 
New company name reflects “Global Excellence” as one of the robust pillars in KANSAI 
PAINT Group by placing it with its group name and ALESCO logo in common. 
Along with this change in company name, our e-mail address domain and homepage 
URL will be also changed as follows; 
 

New e-mail address domain: @kp-marine.co.jp  
New homepage URL: www.kp-marine.co.jp 

 
Except for above changes, your primary contact, all billing, shipping and mailing 
addresses, as well as company structures, contracts and agreements made under 
previous company name, remain unchanged. 
 
Under new company name, we will assure you of further improvement in quality 
products and services, and we are looking forward to continuing our pleasant 
relationship with you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Shunichi Nishimura 
Representative Director President 
NKM Coatings Co., Ltd / KANSAI PAINT MARINE CO., LTD 
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